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Avatar Billing Bulletin 
 

NEW! Billing Questions Contact Form 
 

All Service Providers  
 

March 7, 2023 
Greetings Providers,  
 
The BHS Billing Unit has a NEW Online Form for you to contact us with your Billing Questions! 
 
Please bookmark this in your Browser: 
 
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=z8LVIj7OPUSaf9_MAjH3P8mPnUja5dJC
ojwI49PLjhJUOTUzM0dYMVhUUEhVSVkwWjdZVjlQSklNQi4u 
 
Please note that the form does not support Internet Explorer anymore instead Chrome and 
Microsoft Edge browser should be used to open the link. 
 
We encourage you reach out via this form initially, with new questions or topics. Questions or 
issues you submit via the Billing Questions Form will be triaged to the appropriate individual on 
the team and they will respond to you via email or phone within a couple business days. 
 
To use the form, enter your Name, Email, best contact Phone number, Reporting Unit Number 
(RU) / Facility name, general question category, and (most important) a detailed description of 
the issue / question you’d like addressed. If you experience technical issues, please contact: 
Alvin Ho at alvin.ho@sfdph.org.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
London N. Breed 

Mayor 

City and County of San Francisco 
Department of Public Health 

 

Behavioral Health Services Billing 
1380 Howard Street, 3rd Floor 

San Francisco, CA 94103-2614 
e-mail: avatarhelp@sfdph.org 

415-255-3788 
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This is the form you should see: 

 


